
From: Christopher Lalli <Christopher.Lalli@clarkcountyda.com>
To: editor@bradycops.org <editor@bradycops.org>
Subject: Response to Public Records Request / Received:  October 7, 2015
Date: Fri, 9 Oct 2015 21:08:03 +0000 (10/09/2015 05:08:03 PM)

Dear BradyCops.Org,
 
The Office of the Clark County District Attorney is in receipt of your written request for public records 
received on October 7, 2015.  This Office does not possess the records you are requesting.  NRS 
239.0107(1)(b).
 
Very truly yours,
 
Christopher J. Lalli
Assistant District Attorney | Criminal Division ● Juvenile Division
 
Clark County District Attorney | Las Vegas, Nevada
christopher.lalli@clarkcountyda.com | t: 702-671-2800 | f: 702-471-6615
Salus populi suprema lex esto.


